August 15, 2018

Town of Kingsville 2021 Division Road North Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9

Dear Mayor Santos, Council, and The Town of Kingsville

I am writing this letter to thank you for naming me as one of the recipients of the 2018 Town of Kingsville Civic Award. This was a very nice surprise and I am proud and honoured that my accomplishments were recognized. The award will be a very big help while funding my education at the University of Waterloo, where I will I be studying Architectural Engineering. I hope to one day return to Kingsville to possibly work, live, and give back to the community that has supported and influenced me to become who I am today. Again, I appreciate being recognized and I am thankful for your generosity and support.

Sincerely,

Ayden Ryan

ayden Kyan